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Press Release 
 

Nurturing Future Leadership Program Concludes at IIT (ISM) Dhanbad Fostering 

Leadership Skill Among the Participants of Various Institutes from Across the Country. 

 

The Nurturing Future Leadership Program, a flagship initiative of the Ministry of Education under 

the aegis of the Malaviya Mission Teacher Training Programme (MMTTP), successfully concluded 

today at the MMTT Centre, IIT (ISM) Dhanbad with the valedictory session held at the i2h building  

of the Institute.  

 

The program fostered leadership skills among participants from diverse institutions, including BHU 

Varanasi, EFLU Hyderabad, Central University of Kashmir, Central Sanskrit University, IIT (BHU) 

Varanasi, IIT Jodhpur, Kazi Nazrul University, Sidho-Kanho-Birsa University, and Gujarat 

Technological University, Ahmedabad, among others. 

 

This transformative initiative focused on critical elements of the National Education Policy (NEP), 

emphasizing leadership development and enhancing the capacity of faculty and Higher Education 

Institutions (HEIs) for creative transformation. The Ministry of Education’s support under the 

Malaviya Mission Teacher Training Programme was instrumental in realizing this vision. 

 

The program featured an inspiring keynote address by the Honourable Chief Guest, Dr. Pankaj K.P. 

Shreyaskar, Deputy Director General, MoSPI, Government of India, whose insights resonated deeply 

with the attendees. The Guest of Honour, Prof. Sagar Pal, Dean (R&D) IIT (ISM) Dhanbad 

emphasized the vital role of leadership in academia, inspiring participants to embrace their roles as 

change-makers. 

 

Prof. Mrinalini Pandey, Programme Director of MMTT Centre, expressed heartfelt gratitude to all 

contributors who supported the program. Special acknowledgments were extended to esteemed 

resource persons, whose enlightening sessions profoundly impacted the participants’ perspectives. 

 

"The seamless execution of the program was made possible through the meticulous efforts of the 

organizing committee as their hard work ensured a productive and enriching experience for all 

involved" further said Prof. Pandey. 

 

“Participants actively engaged throughout the program, demonstrating their commitment to 

leadership development” further said, Prof. Pandey and added that as the program concludes, they 

are encouraged to carry forward the lessons learned and the relationships built, applying these insights 

to inspire and innovate in their respective fields. 
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